
I have heard about this HB 2387 to change out statues and I ask why oh why is this bill needed?  Our 
economy is hurting, people are out of work and I find some of our legislators are more interested in 
building a new statue to replace another one in the US Capital.  Is this something that will revitalize our 
economy?  Oh, yes, I'm sure it will make some individual artisan rich, but what about the rest of the 
Oregonians that are out of work and need employment.  This bill is not needed.  It is wasteful.  Leave the 
statues in DC alone and pass bills to help get the economy going for a majority of the out of work Oregon 
citizens.  DO DEFEAT this HB 2387. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Bolz 

 


